
 

Opt-out from ABAI Email Reminders 
 
The American Board of Allergy and Immunology routinely sends notices to every Diplomate in 

the following circumstances: 

 

(1) One month prior to the date the Diplomate’s ABAI Certificate will expire unless the 

Diplomate completes the ABAI Maintenance of Certification requirements. 

(2) When the Diplomate’s ABAI Certificate has expired for failure to complete the ABAI 

Maintenance of Certification requirements. 

(3) When the Diplomate has registered for the Recent Advances Module, but has not started 

the Module. 

(4) When the Diplomate has not yet submitted proof of having completed his/her annual 25 

AMA PRA Category 1 CME Credits
TM

 in allergy/immunology activities. 

(5) When the Diplomate has not yet paid his/her Maintenance of Certification annual fee. 

(6) When the Diplomate has not yet submitted a copy of his/her correct, valid, unrestricted 

medical license to ABAI. 

(7) When the Diplomate’s medical license has expired. 

 

ABAI has received requests from some Diplomates that s/he no longer wishes to receive these 

notices from ABAI. Accordingly, this document gives you the option of “option out” of receiving 

these notices. Please indicate your preference below. 

 

Please be advised that it is solely your obligation to comply with all ABAI requirements, 

including Maintenance of Certification requirements, which are set out on our website, and ABAI 

has no obligation to remind you to complete these requirements by email or any other method or 

to inform you of potential consequences of your failure to complete the requirements. ABAI also 

cannot be held responsible for your failure to comply with the requirements or any judgments, 

claims, demands, losses, debts, liabilities, penalties, fines, costs, and expenses resulting 

therefrom. 

 

Please sign and return this form to the ABAI office. As noted, if you do choose at this time to opt 

out of receiving notices from ABAI, you may contact ABAI at any time if you would like to 

begin receiving notices again. 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________ _____________________ 

ABAI Diplomate Signature Date 

 

______________________________________________ _____________________ 

ABAI Diplomate Name ABAI Diplomate Number 

□ I do not wish to receive any further notices from ABAI. 

□ I do wish to receive further notices from ABAI. 

 

A conjoint Board of The American Board of Internal Medicine and The American Board of Pediatrics 
1835 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19103 

Telephone: 215-592-9466     Fax:  215-592-9411     http://www.abai.org 


